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Our parks should be clean and safe places for adults and children to relax and play. The addition of
temporary shelters in parks would create a filthy environment of trash and drug paraphernalia, and
close exposure to drug addicted and mentally unstable people. For these reasons, the parks would no
longer be safe and desirable areas for adults and children to relax and play.
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